
 

 

 

 

 

November 4, 2024 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

Greetings from Saint Bridget School! 

The start of the school year is always filled with excitement and hope, and this year is certainly no 

exception.  We are proud to foster an environment where students can thrive not only academically and 

socially, but are afforded an opportunity to grow in faith each day. Our dedicated team of educators and 

staff are committed to our school’s mission by providing support, encouragement, and an exceptional 

foundation for today’s learners. 

We write to you today to kick off our 2024-2025 Annual Fund Campaign and to invite you to join us in 

this important mission.  

As with many privately-funded institutions, Saint Bridget School relies on the generosity of our community 

to help enrich our students’ educational experiences. Your donation to our Annual Fund Campaign will 

help us: 

• Enhance our academic programs and resources. 

• Provide scholarships to families in need, ensuring that a Catholic education remains accessible. 

• Invest in technology that supports innovative learning. 

Simply stated, your contribution will help us ensure Saint Bridget School remains a vibrant, thriving, faith-

filled community of learners who are well prepared to tackle the challenges of tomorrow. 

As always, we thank you for your ongoing support of our wonderful school and our goal of securing a 

bright future for Catholic education in the town of Manchester.  May God bless you and your loved ones. 

Sincerely,  

 

Mrs. Joan Gordon                          Mrs. Mary Alice Nadaskay  Rev. Marcin P. Pluciennik 

Principal   Head of Schools    Pastor 

Ministry of Saint Teresa of Calcutta Parish 
 
74 Main Street 
Manchester, CT  06042 
Phone: 860 649 7731 
Fax: 860 626 4011 
Web: saintbridget-school.com 


